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' PROTECTION
July 30, 2021

Ms. Lisa Daniels, Director
Bureau of Safe Drinking Water
P.O. Box 8467

Harrisburg, PA 17105-8467

Re: Comments on the Pre-Draft Proposed PFAS Rule revisions to Chapter 109

Dear Ms. Daniels:

The Public Water System Technical Assistance Center (TAC) Board met on July 29, 2021 to
review and discuss the Department’s Pre-Draft Proposed revisions to the safe drinking water
regulations, specific to the PFAS Rule. The following comment was approved by the TAC
Board:

The Public Water System TAC Board supports the Department moving forward in the
rulemaking process to present a proposed PFAS Rule to the Environmental Quality Board.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
Sincerely,
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Serena A. D1Magno
Chairperson
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